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April 15, 2014 

(1:00 P.M.)
Meeting Minutes Council President Bill Gulliford, Council Members Warren Jones, and Lori Boyer of April 10, 2014 
Topic:  2013-820, ORD-MC Amend Sec 799.101 (Tax Imposed; Limitation), Chapter 799
 (Local Option Gas Tax), Ordinance Code, to Reissue the Local Option Gas Tax for 20
 Year Period of 9/1/16 - 8/31/2036.
Location:  Conference Room A, 117 West Duval Street, City Hall, Jacksonville, FL
City Attendees: Council President Bill Gulliford, Council Members Lori Boyer, Jim Love, Greg Anderson, Robin Lumb, Paige Johnston (Office of General Counsel), Janice Billy (Council Auditor Office), Kyle Billy (Council Auditor Office), Margo Klosterman (Mayor’s Office), John Pappas (Public Works), Lin White (Public Works), Kevin Kuzel, Leeann Krieg, Allison Adams, and Stan Johnson 
See attached sign-in sheet for additional attendees.

Meeting convened: 2:05 p.m.
Council President Gulliford opened the meeting and provided a recap of the previous meetings. Brad Thoburn discussed the changes requested by Council Member Denise Lee to the LOGT Project Identification and Prioritization list.

Council Member Anderson asked who pays for capital expenditures of the St. Johns River Ferry moving forward? President Gulliford stated the legislation will be substituted and re-referred to committee, therefore that question can be debated in committee; however, currently the City is responsible.  Council Member Anderson discussed the possibility of using pay-go for the projects.  
-
Council Member Boyer introduced Denise Chaplick the City’s Bicycle and Pedestrian Coordinator and explained that Denise had a different opinion from the Jacksonville Bicycle Pedestrian Advisory Committee (BPAC) concerning the list of bicycle and pedestrian projects. Therefore, the suggested priorities that were previously made may change. 
-
Connie Benham discussed the Caron Road extension and the traffic congestion on Greenland Road as a result of the extension not being constructed. 

Council President Gulliford thanked the participants and adjourned the meeting. 

Meeting adjourned: 2:35 p.m.

Minutes:  Stan Johnson
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